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May 19, 2025 

VIA E-MAIL TO: Gary.Cline@nrg.com 

Gary Cline 
Homer City Redevelopment, LLC 
1750 Power Plant Road 
Homer City, PA 15748 

Re: Temporary Ash Disposal Site Closure Report 
Homer City Generating Station 
APS: 1131039, Auth: 1516157 
Center Township 
Indiana County, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Cline: 

The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) completed its review of the Closure 
Report for the Temporary Ash Disposal Site at Homer City Generating Station.  The report 
certifies that approximately 444,274 cubic yards of ash and visibly impacted soil covering 
approximately 12 acres were excavated from the Temporary Ash Disposal Site and placed in the 
permitted Coal Refuse Disposal Area.  The report documents this was done according to the 
plans, statements, documents, and designs submitted as part of the Temporary Ash Disposal 
Closure Plan as approved by the Department in July 2024. 

The Department reviewed and accepts the above report in accordance with 25 Pa. Code § 
288.202. 

If you have any questions, please contact Shawn Peters, P.E. of my staff.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Christina S. Wilhelm 
Environmental Program Manager 
Waste Management Program 

cc: NWRO – OnBase 
Ryan Day – Ryan.Day@nrg.com 
Center Township – centertwp@verizon.net 
Indiana County – MKeith@indianacountypa.gov 
Partridge, Toby – TPartridge@mbakerintl.com 
Staci Gustafson – ARD-NW Regional Office 
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